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7th November 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We are delighted to inform you that we are hosting our first Learning Links event of the academic year. Learning 

Links events are an opportunity for parents and carers to enter the classroom to look through their child’s work, 
share their success and identify next steps in their learning.  

 

In Year 5 and 6, we would like to invite you into school on Monday 4th December 2023 at 2:50pm. 

  

In Year 3 and 4, we would like to invite you into school on Tuesday 5th December 2023 at 2:50pm. 

 

For children in Year 3 and 5 

When you arrive at school, please wait on the playground outside your child’s classroom door.  
 

For children in Year 4 and 6 

When you arrive at school, please wait at the front of the school and wait to be greeted and guided to your 

child’s class by members of school staff.  

 

At 2:50pm, you will be invited to enter the classroom to meet your child, who will have their books with them, 

ready to share their learning with you. Please remember that you should not take out your mobile phone to take 

pictures or calls whilst in the building. 

 

This is a fantastic opportunity for you to share, discuss and celebrate the work and learning of your child. It is not 

an appropriate time or place to have a consultation with the class teacher as this happened at the recent parent’s 
evening. As always, if you have something you would like to discuss with the class teacher, we are happy to organise 

a separate meeting or phone call via the school office.  

 

Once you and your child have finished, you are welcome to take your child home before 3:20pm.  

The class teacher will be standing by the class door with a register to sign you out when you would like to leave.  

 

If you have any questions or would like further information, please do not hesitate to contact us.  

 

We look forward to seeing you. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs Quarrie 

Executive Principal 

 

 


